
 

State of Oregon Department of Environmental Quality 

Available Rebate Funding 
Oregon Clean Vehicle Rebate Program 

 
The Oregon Clean Vehicle Rebate Program is open from April 3 through June 3, 2024. Funding for the Oregon Clean Vehicle 
Rebate Program has now run out.  
If you purchase or lease an eligible vehicle from April 3, 2024, through June 3, 2024, you still have up to six months after the date of that purchase or lease to 
apply for a rebate. However, you may be placed on a waiting list to be paid once DEQ receives funding in early spring 2025. Please see DEQ's new release for 
more details. 
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Oregon Clean Vehicle Rebate Program: 
2024 Estimated Rebate Funding Available by Week

https://ordeq.org/OCVRPwaitinglist


Translation or other formats 
Español  |  한국어  |  繁體中文  |  Pусский  |  Tiếng Việt  |  العربیة 
800-452-4011  |  TTY: 711  |  deqinfo@deq.oregon.gov  
 
Non-discrimination statement 
DEQ does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age or sex in administration of its programs or activities. Visit DEQ’s Civil Rights 
and Environmental Justice page. 
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